
Submitter: Harris Khan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB3090 

This measure will negatively impact businesses such as convenience stores and 

smoke shops by harshly reducing sales and overall profitability. This will cause 

businesses to close down or cut their hours which will hurt individuals because jobs 

will be cut. It hurts the consumers right to purchase what they choose, especially 

considering this is a nicotine product which is federally legal. This type of legislation, 

which restricts what individuals right to choose is wrong especially considering no 

public vote is being held. This matter should be left to the people, and if the people’s 

majority vote for a statewide ban, so be it. Legislation that restricts an individuals right 

should not be handled without a true public vote. This is wrong.  


